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Ada Deer, Assistant Secretary for Indian Affairs in the u.s. Department of the Interior, has accepted an
invitation from U.S. Rep. Sam Gejdenson to attend a public forum he is sponsoring in Ledyard
Connecticut on September 18. The Assistant Secretary will appear to explain the general process
involved in accepting lands into trust and how such applications are evaluated. "My administration is
dedicated to building partnership and fostering understanding between Indians and non-Indians on
issues that concern us all, Deer said.
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